
 
 

 
 

Date:  21st July, 2022 
 
To,      To, 
BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort   Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai – 400 001.    Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051. 
      
Ref.: BSE Scrip Code No. “533138”  Ref: “ASTEC” 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Notice to Shareholders regarding Transfer of Equity Shares to Investor Education and 

Protection Fund (IEPF) wherein Dividend has not been paid / claimed for 7 (Seven) 
consecutive years 

 
Further to our letter dated 20th July, 2022, please find enclosed, Notices published in Business 
Standard (in English language) and Mumbai Lakshdeep (in Marathi language) on Thursday, 21st 
July, 2022, regarding transfer of Equity Shares of the Company in respect of which dividend has 
not been paid or claimed for 7 (Seven) consecutive years or more, to Investor Education and 
Protection Fund (IEPF), as per Section 124(6) of the Companies Act, 2013 read with the Investor 
Education and Protection Fund Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016, as 
amended from time to time. 
 
The intimation is also uploaded on Company’s website, viz. www.astecls.com. 
 
Please take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For Astec LifeSciences Limited   
 
 
Tejashree Pradhan 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
(FCS 7167) 
 
Encl.: A/a 

http://www.astecls.com/
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